
  
 

 

Community Update: West Toronto Railpath and the 
Kitchener Fourth Track  
Metrolinx has a roadmap for this region, a plan for more connections. We’re transforming the existing GO system to deliver a whole new 
rapid transit experience, making connections like never before. More transit is at the heart of everything we do. Adding a fourth track through 
Toronto (from Lansdowne to Dundas) on the Kitchener corridor is essential to improving service on that line, but construction will also allow 
for enhancements to the existing West Toronto Railpath in your community.  

Please join Metrolinx and City of Toronto staff at an Open House on October 23 for the latest updates and information about the planned 
phasing of this work. Staff will be available to answer your questions, hear your feedback and share updated timelines.  

The Open House starts at 6:00 p.m.  

Wednesday, October 23, 2019 
George Chavalo Community Centre 
50 Sousa Mendes Street 
Toronto 

For more information: www.metrolinx.com/kitchener 

Please feel free to contact us directly at TorontoWest@metrolinx.com or 416-202-6500.                                                                                                                                                                                                     
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